
UPCOMING VESTRY ELECTION 

The election of six new members to the Vestry will be held on Sunday, 

December 5th at Annual Meeting which will immediately follow the 

10AM service. 

• Voting will be carried out via a digital link, as was done last 

year. 

• Laptops will be available in the narthex the day of the election 

for those who do not have access to the link with a personal 

phone or computer, or who need assistance with voting. 

• Voting may also be done by phoning the office. 

  

There are six Vestry vacancies to be filled: 

Four 3-year terms (replacing Evans, Griffin, Halbert & Jordan), 

One 2-year term (replacing Jimbo Smith), and 

One 1-year term (replacing Rich Alt) 

  

Nominations “from the floor” will be permitted between Nov. 1–Nov. 12, 2021. 

Nominees must agree to their nomination (if made by someone else) and should 

submit a nomination form to the church office no later than noon on Nov. 12th 

for verification to be placed on the ballot. Floor Nominees are subject to the 

same qualifications/restrictions as those nominations submitted by the 

Nominating Committee. 

  

 


